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28/01/2019  15:45:252018/6320/P OBJ Lisa Marzano This is a rare community space. As a local resident, I feel strongly it should be preserved for this use.

28/01/2019  18:01:582018/6320/P OBJEMAIL James Knowles Dear Samir,

As a 20+ year resident of Parliament Hill, I am highly and personally aware of just how important the first floor 

function room has been to our community.  I have been to many local committee and business meetings held 

there; comedy and theatre nights hosted there, and birthday, wedding and wake celebrations which brought 

our community together there.  

That the upper floors have lost their capacity to offer pub staff local housing is a loss which may have to be 

accepted for The Magdala to remain financial viable.  To remove the function room would, I believe, leave the 

remaining 'rump' of a formerly vibrant community asset as unworkable and ultimately doomed to failure. 

My sincere thanks for taking such a close interest in our pub.

James.
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